
Biographies for Ballot

CINDY C. 

Cindy joined the WSB as Treasurer in January 2020.  Her prior financial experience 
includes 18 years as a CPA (auditor) and Controller.  She and her family have been 
dealing with substance abuse for the past 13 years.  Cindy was introduced to Families 
Anonymous in 2017 and has consistently attended ever since.

In 2019, she and her husband, Greg, along with their Roswell, GA group, hosted the FA 
Convention “Finding Joy in Your Story” in Atlanta.  In 2022, Cindy and Greg served as 
Chairs of the virtual FA Convention “You Are Not Alone”.

In addition to her role as Treasurer, Cindy chairs the Budget committee and the 
Convention Liaison committee, and she is a member of the Long Range Planning 
committee and the Public Information committee.

JAN B. 

Jan and her husband Shlomo have been involved with FA since 2010.  They started in 
the Summit, NJ group where she eventually was the Group Secretary and was also on 
the 2015 FA Convention Planning Committee. Recently they moved down the shore in 
NJ and have joined the Colts Neck (Group #976).  


Jan has been an Officer of the WSB, serving as Recording Secretary since 2022.  She 
is also a member of the Literature Committee and prepares the “Literature Spotlight” 
for our bi-monthly newsletter, the Serenity Messenger.  Jan has also been part of the 
planning committee for the US Bereavement Support Meeting.


She is happy to give back by continuing to serve on the WSB.  


GREG C. 

Greg has been attending FA meetings since 2017. In 2019, he and his wife, Cindy, 
along with their Roswell, GA group, hosted the FA Convention “Finding Joy in Your 
Story” in Atlanta.  In 2022, Greg and Cindy served as Chairs of the virtual FA 
Convention “You Are Not Alone”.

Greg has served on the Long Range Planning committee of the WSB. Greg is 
passionate about the life-changing impact that FA can have on the lives of family 
members and Greg is compelled to raise awareness of FA for those that can truly 
benefit.



LORI H.

Lori has been a proud and active member of the Colts Neck, NJ Group of Families 
Anonymous for the last 14 years. For the last 10 years, she has been privileged to serve 
as the secretary for the group. Working to grow their group has at times presented 
challenges. She has engaged in extensive community outreach, speaking to other 
families at different in- and out- patient facilities explaining to them why FA was so 
important in their lives.  

Before COVID hit, she was part of a small group of members from the Colts Neck 
Group that established an amazing beginner’s group to introduce new members into the 
FA way of life. It served to educate their newest members on the fundamentals of the 
program and the 12 Steps.  

Lori also virtually attends the FA Group in Wellington, Florida and assists in leading 
meetings.

In 2015, she worked on different committees that planned the Annual FA World Service 
Convention that took place in Livingston, New Jersey. It was a huge success. 

Lori feels that the FA program has changed her life forever and she is grateful for the 
lessons she has learned. 


